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Good afternoon,

Mitchell, Kerry

Wednesday, December 13, 2017 2:28 PM
Schmitt, James; Weishan, John

Lipscomb, Theodore

Courts Compensation

I wanted to give you a heads-up regarding Clerk of Court Barreit’s previous submission directly to the Personnel
Committee regarding a pay equity plan he has been struggling to implement. | believe this is still an open item with the

Committee.

However, this afternoon, he submitted his plan via the new DAS/HR process we presented to the Board a couple of
months ago, and adapted it to fit our process and stay within his aliocation. This will keep his submission within the
same bounds as any other department will be submitting in the coming year, and HR will be able to implement the
employee increases with no problem.

This information will be reported out in our standard report in January, but | wanted to make you aware that the open
item with the Committee would be rendered moot by this. Hopefully this issue will be resolved and we can all put it

behind usi

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you,

Kerry Mitchell | Chief Human Resources Officer
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901 N 9" Street, Suite 210 | Milwaukee, W1 53233
{(414) 278-4783 Office

{414) 315-7471 Mobhile




